
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

June 21, 2017 
11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Partners in Commerce: The 
Trade Promotion Coordinating Committee.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. on 
Wednesday, June 21, 2017 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.   
 
The hearing will examine the Trade Promotion Coordinating Committee (TPCC) and its efforts 
to partner with federal, state, and local trade promotion agencies to help America’s small 
businesses increase exports and thrive in the global marketplace.  Specifically, the Committee 
will hear from several TPCC representatives on their strategy to leverage existing federal, state, 
and local resources. The Committee will also hear what steps they will take to strengthen their 
partnerships and better coordinate with TPCC member agencies in order to more effectively 
provide small businesses with the necessary tools and support to increase exports and create new 
jobs in the United States.  
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, June 19, 2017 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact James Burchfield, Professional Staff for 
the Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 


